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Memorandum 
 
To:  Retirement Liaison Officers   
 
From:  Walter Zeron, Director of Communications  
 
Date:  October 31, 2019 
 
Re:  Save the Date, 2020 Liaison Officer Conference  
          
 
 PERS is pleased to announce our upcoming 2020 Liaison Officer Conference at the 
South Point Hotel in Las Vegas, Nevada, on Tuesday, May 12, 2020. This is a one-day 
conference held every other year for PERS Liaison Officers, Human Resource Professionals, and 
Payroll Professionals. A Brochure which includes a registration form will be going out in 
January. The registration cost will be $100 per person.  
 
  If you have any questions regarding this memorandum, please call me toll free at     
(866) 473-7768 ext. 268.  
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